Sent: May 11, 2019 7:43 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: 310 Frances Avenue Stoney Creek Development Multi Tower

| oppose this multi tower development as it will literally be in my front yard. As a resident of Frances
Avenue, the impact of such a dense population in a small footprint proposed in this development will
negatively impact the current quaint, waterfront friendly community. Aside from this, the traffic impact,
drain on community resources, etc will be overwhelming. My house faces this proposed development.
Again, please consider this my strong statement of opposition.

Regards,

Tabatha Morris
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